St John's Primary School and Nursery



National Support School designated by



Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS

01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

22nd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

KDPSA CROSS COUNTRY RACE - TUESDAY 24TH APRIL 2018

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in the annual KDPSA cross country race. This event will take place on Tuesday 2^{4th} April 2018 in the Abbey Fields. The race is open to children in Years 5 and 6.

Please ensure that you child has correct school PE kit and that a drink and necessary medications are in their possession at the event. I am willing to take care of medications and will be positioned at the finish line of the race.

The girls' race will start at 4.00pm followed by the boys' race at approximately 4.15pm. **Transport will not be provided, so please make your own way to event.** Please assemble together for a warm up next to the war memorial / start line at 3.45pm. The finish line will be lower down the hill on the Brookside Road side of the park. I anticipate that the race and medal ceremony will finish by 4.45pm.

Please return the slip below no later than Friday 20th April if you wish for your child to be entered into the race.

Many thanks,

Miss K Harrison

>	
KDPSA CROSS COUNTRY RACE - TUESDAY 24TH APRIL 2018	
Name	of child: Class:
	I give permission for
	I understand that there is no transport provided
	My child will be collected from Abbey Fields after the event
	My child may walk home independently after the event
Signed: Date:	